
MS 03 September 2014 

avant 20878-81-9-030914 

Tough. 2014/5272/P 

To Jenne LiMetteuxi 
Development Control 
Planning©cemden.gov.uk 

London Undavaind reseed 

Hello Jenne, 

Kings CTOSS Central York Way London NW IAN 

T h a t  you for your oommunication of 29.1August 2014. 

I can confirrn that London Underground infrastructure Protection has no comment to 
make on this planning application. 

Should you have any further enquiries, PISMO CIO not Waite%) to Contact me. 

ShElhill8 Inayathusein 
information Manager 
LUL Infrastructure Protection 


